
Announcements 
May 11, 2025 

 

The parish is sending wishes to every mother, grandmother, aunt, and those who 

have stood in for a mother a very happy Mother’s Day.  

There is no meal today. 

Please keep our friend and maintenance man, Paul Gibson in your prayers as he 

is facing a health challenge. 

There are Pope Francis prayer cards available on the back table. Please take one. 

We do want everyone to get the opportunity to have a card, so please don’t take 

more than one or two. Thank you! 


